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Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: LJHS      Analyst:   Heidi Beazizo  
ECAF:    23-0135 
Proposal:  Ord. 23-010     Date:    February 15, 2023 
Consideration 
The Executive’s Office requests Council consider approving proposed Ordinance 23-010 
which would amend Snohomish County Code Section 2.38.050 relating to security 
marshal services. 
Background   
The Snohomish County District Court currently pays for a three (3) directly allocated 
Snohomish County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) Marshals to provide services at their three (3) 
District Court Locations. 
Snohomish County Code Section 2.38.050 does not include the District Court locations 
in the description of where SCSO is required to provide Marshal services; the Everett 
county campus and Denney Juvenile Justice Center (DJJC) are the only locations 
included. 
Current Proposal  
Scope:  Ordinance 23-010 amends SCC 2.38.050 replacing the DJJC reference with “all 
county courthouse facilities”.  This language change is made to include all District Court 
locations.  
Duration:  until amended 
Fiscal Implications:  N/A 
2023 Budget:  N/A 
Future Budget Impacts:  N/A 
Handling: NORMAL 
Approved-as-to-form:  YES 
Risk Management:   N/A (Council initiated) 
Executive Recommendation:  N/A (Council initiated) 
Request:  Move to GLS on March 8 for Council to set time and date for a Public Hearing.  
Following the receipt of public comment at the Public Hearing, move to Council for 
consideration. 

https://snohomish.county.codes/SCC/2.38.050

